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ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION
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DIRECTORATE CF REGULATORY CPERATIONS

In Reply Refer To: June 15, 1972
RO:II:RFW
50-313/72-3

Arkansas Power and Light Company
Attr. Mr. J. D. Phillips
Vie: President and Chief Engineer
Sixth and Pine Streets
Pine Bluff, Arkansas T1601

Gentlemen:

This refers to the corporate management meeting held on May 31, 1972,
to discuss activities authorized by AEC Construction Permit No. CFPR-5T.

Areas discussed during this meeting included you: vplans for implementing
the preoperational testing ard startup testing program for Arkansas
Nuclear One, and our inspection program during the precperational testing
and startup testiug of this reactor. It is our uné»rstanding that you
intend to develop a quality assurance program for preoperational 2sting
and plant operatina that meets the requirements of 10 CFR 50, Appendix B.

A reply to this letter is not necessary; however, should you have any
questions concerning this meeting, we would be pleased to discuss them
with you.
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